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Dear Parents,








We hope you had a great summer and are feeling ready for the new term. We are looking forward to our new class and have been busy preparing over the summer. 
Below is an up-date of information and dates for Class 2.
PE
PE kits will be required on Wednesdays and Fridays, and children will come to school wearing their kits on these days. 
Reading/Books

We are continuing our reading scheme -‘Read Write Inc.’ As well as a scheme for our phonics teaching, this will be linked to your child’s reading books. The children will be taking home books each week which specifically cover what they have learnt in phonics. Boom reader will also continue this year. This involves online recording of your child’s reading (as we’ve done over this last year).
Spellings/Homework

Spelling checks will take place every Friday morning, with new spellings given out each week.  Children will keep their spelling books inside their book bags so parents can keep track of their progress. Each week, new spellings be given on a practise grid. We encourage the children to write out their spellings each day on to the grid, this helps with all aspects of literacy –handwriting, spelling and reading.

Lost Property

Just a reminder that all items of your child’s uniform must be labelled with their name. This makes it much easier to locate any lost items.

Topics

These are our topics for this term. If you feel you have anything which will contribute to our topics, please feel free to bring things in.

Topic for first half term – Ourselves and Our Local Area
Second half of term -The Great Fire of London.

Literacy  – Recount writing, diary-entrees -To write a personal diary entry

Letter writing. Fact Files-To write a personal fact file.
Maths –Addition, subtraction, partitioning, calculating, handling data, measures, shape, and money.
DT - Designing a moving picture

Making Tudor houses. 
Art – Self portraits 
History – History of Flintham and The Great Fire of London
RE – Muslim Families, Celebrations
Science – Our amazing bodies, How are plants different?
PSHE – Me and My Relationships, Valuing Difference
PE - Ball games/ Zumba
We look forward to a successful year for your child in Class 2. Any questions, please feel free to pop in at the end of the day or arrange a phone call.

Thank you,
Mrs Smith and Ms Halliwell 😊
